
        7th October 2016 

Things to note: 

Thank you to all the parents who helped on our forest/Stone Age art 

morning. The children loved it and it was wonderful to make our cave 

art even more authentic with our charcoal pencils, made on Thursday. 

 

What we have been learning: 

This week, Crystal class have investigated maps, looking at physical 

features which would be needed for Stone Age tribes’ survival. 

                

During our study of Stone Age art, the class learnt how natural 

materials were used as paint, as well as learning about the lives of 

Stone Age people from looking at the images created.                                          

In order to write amazing stories next week, we also looked at 

sentence structure and how we improve our sentences.                                

 

Next week: 

We are writing our Stone Age boy stories and will be designing our 

Stone Age tools. In Maths, we will be moving onto addition methods. 



 


